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Qur Association and Ourselves

The Summer Conference of 1978 is to be held in Simla from 1st October to 3rd
October, 1978 All members of the Association and their families are invited. The last date
for submitting the papers for presentation is 3lst August, 1978. The summaries should please
be sent to the Secretary of the Association. There will be a Symposium on “Surgery of the
hand”. Those desirous of participating in the Symposium may please contact Dr. R. Venkata-
samy, 75-Alagappa, Chettiar Road, Madras-600084

The Annual Conference is to be held at Gauhati in Dec, 1978. Please note that the last
date for receipt of paper by the Secretary is 15.7.1978.

The members desirous of taking part in Essay contest for Kilner Memorial Award are
requested to submit their entry before 1.10.1978,

Ethicen Travelling Fellowship 1978

Applications are invited from young plastic Surgeons from all over India for the above
Award. The young Plastic Surgeons mean a trainee in Plastic Surgery of at least two years
standing or qualified Plastic Surgeon of not more than two years standing. Candidates should
be atleast an associate member of Association of Plastic Surgenos of India at the time of dis-
pensation of the award. The last date for submitting the applications to our Secretary is 31st
August, 1978.

“The First Afro-Asian Conference for Surgery of the hand”®

The above Conference sponsored by the Indian Society for Surgery of the Hand will
be held in Bombay on February 18-22, 1979. There will be special sessions in the recent
advances in Micro-Vascular and Re-implantation Techniques. A large number of foreign
participants from Afro-Asia as well as Europe and America are expected to participate. All
those Hand, Plastic, Orthopaedic and General Surgeons wishing to attend are cordially invited.
For additional information write to the Secretary General of the Congress.

Dr. Narendra J. Pandya, F.R.C.S.
Nawroze Apartments

Bhulabbai Desai Road
Bombay-400026, INDIA

We are for the first time presenting a coloured plate in our Journal— a new mile stone in
the Journal’s achievements.



